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Waiting List for Services 
 
On March 17, 2025, the Governor signed the supplemental budget allowing the 
Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) to begin enrolling individuals into 
waivers from the waitlist, that began on July 1, 2024.  
 
The DDD will follow the process outlined in 9 CSR 45-2.015 for access to 
waivers from the waitlist, based on prioritization of need and date added to 
waitlist. 
 
More information can be found in this memo. 

 

 

   

 

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/406e98a5201/54497d96-b38e-4d5a-85cd-ff8ae6bbdc85.pdf?rdr=true_gl=1*10rknfq*_gcl_au*MjA2MjA5NTEyMi4xNzQxOTU2NDQ0*_ga*ZTY2Y2FlNTYtYzIxMy00YmVmLWIwN2UtYTg0NWI0YjQ0MmE2*_ga_14T5LGLSQ3*MTc0MjMxMjU4Mi4xMS4xLjE3NDIzMTI2NTguNTcuMC4w
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/wait-list-memo
http://www.dmh.mo.gov/dd

